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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

ENCLOSURE, 28th April, 1937,

Dear Sirs,

I have to inform you I em advised by the Cwners of
the s.8,"HOPESTAR" that this vessel is expected to be in Messra,
Swen,Hunter & Wigheam Richardson's Drydoek, Wallsend on Tyne, on
the lst proximo for a few days, when the Annusl Ioad Line
Survey, which became due on the 20th February last, can be held,

I shall thereforebe glsd if you will give the case
the necessary attention and the Rpts C.1l on the ship is sent
herewith for your guidance in the survey.

I am, Dear 3irs,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant Seeretary,

The SBurveyors,
NEWCASTLE ON TYNE.
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